
13th March 2020 

CORONAVIRUS – COVID 19 

We are teaching the children strategies to help 

stop the spread of Coronavirus in line with Public 

Health England guidelines. At Crossacres the 

children are washing their hands at the following 

times; 

 8.40 – 9.00 – on arrival at school 

 10.45 – after break 

 After PE lessons 

 11.45 (EYFS and KS1) 12.00 (KS2) 

 After lunch 

Hand washing is taking place in the classroom 

supervised by teachers and TA’s. Soap will be 

provided for all classes.  In addition to this the 

children have been taught how to wash their hands 

and use tissues to help stop the spread of the 

virus, the lessons follow DFE Guidelines.  Any 

further information will be communicated via Class 

Dojo and the school website 

www.crossacresprimary.co.uk 

               
 

EASTER ASSEMBLIES 

We are holding a Decorate an Easter Bonnet 
competition for EYFS and KS1.  We would like the 
children to bring in their decorated bonnets for an 
Easter Parade! (Parents are very welcome to come 
and watch and find out who will be judged the 
winner!) 

Thursday 2nd April at 9am – EYFS in KS2 Hall 

Friday 3rd April at 9am – KS1 in KS1 Hall 

KS2 will be holding a Decorate an Egg competition 
on Thursday 2nd April. (This will be an assembly 
for the children only) 

                 

 

SPORTS RELIEF 

Thank you for helping us to support Sports Relief 
today.  The children looked great in their sports 
clothes.  

             
 

PARENTS EVENING 

RGG, RHM and Nursery will be having their 
parents evening with years 3, 4 and 5 on 
Monday 30th March and Tuesday 31st 
March.  Letters have been sent out via your 
child’s class teacher. 

 

MILK                                               

We will soon be ordering milk for the Summer 
Term, your child will have received a letter via 
their Teacher.  If you wish your child to have 
milk please return the slip along with £7.00 to 
the school office by Monday 30th March.  
Payment can also be made using the online 
payment system (SIMS PAY).                          
N.B. Children in Reception class do 
not have to pay for milk until the 
term they become 5 years old. 

 
 

 

EASTER HOLIDAY CLUB 

For information of Parents/Carers will be no 
Holiday Club running this Easter Holiday.  We 
will keep you informed about the next Holiday 
break. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to Amelia G 3CS and Jacob N 4CR  on 
achieving 100% attendance. 
 
Well done to RGG, 1FH, 1SB, 2HW, 3KT, 4BK, 
4CR, and 5LJ on achieving over 96% attendance 
and receiving 5 minutes extra playtime! 

 

 

            P.T.O 

 

http://www.crossacresprimary.co.uk/


PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG – Archie D 
RHM – Aisha A 
RVH – Vehant S 
1GS – Abigail A 
1FH – Abram T 
1SB – Amelia A 
2CP – Ella G 
2HN – Sophie G 
2HW – Hana D 
3TB – Sonia G 

3KT – Reina K 
3CS – Mustafa A 
4VG – Liam A 
4BK – Sapphire-Rose O 
4CR – Jayden K 
5LJ – Kudzai M 
5SD – Quincey Tete 
5RB – Theo M 
6EP – Tyrique J 
6JH – Connor E 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

Ava B – 2HW 
Jackson C – 4VG 
Lucas S – 6JH 
Mehdi S – 4VG 
Max H – 4BK 

Martin T – 4BK 
Ethan C – 4VG 

  
     

 

 

 


